Ufos And The National Security State
Chronology O
Getting the books ufos and the national security state chronology o now is not
type of challenging means. You could not only going bearing in mind ebook store
or library or borrowing from your associates to contact them. This is an
definitely simple means to specifically get lead by on-line. This online
revelation ufos and the national security state chronology o can be one of the
options to accompany you similar to having extra time.
It will not waste your time. put up with me, the e-book will totally make
public you new concern to read. Just invest little become old to open this online proclamation ufos and the national security state chronology o as without
difficulty as evaluation them wherever you are now.
Inside The Black Vault Greenewald Jr. 2019-04-08 The evidence in this book may
not ultimately give you the “smoking gun” you are looking for on your journey,
but I guarantee it will give you a box of bullets when you find it. In 1996,
John Greenewald, Jr. began researching the secret inner workings of the U.S.
Government at the age of fifteen. He targeted such agencies as the CIA, FBI,
Pentagon, Air Force, Army, Navy, NSA, DIA, and countless others. Greenewald
utilized the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) to gain access to more than two
million pages of documents. This archive includes information relating to UFOs,
the JFK Assassination, chemical, biological, and nuclear weapons, and top
secret aircraft. He took the millions of pages, and over the course of more
than two decades, has built an archive known around the world, as The Black
Vault. Inside The Black Vault: The Government’s UFO Secrets Revealed takes you
on a journey within the secret world of unidentified aerial phenomenon that has
plagued the military since at least the 1940s. Declassified records prove that
the UFO topic is one of the most highly classified and most elusive subjects
the U.S. Government has ever dealt with. Each chapter explores various agencies
and their documents, and Greenewald breaks down the meaning of why some of the
most important documents are relevant to proving a massive cover-up. Along with
declassified documents, Greenewald outlines the struggle it took him to get
them. No other topic has proven so difficult, in more than 8,000 FOIA requests
that he has filed. He explores why that might be and meets skeptics and
debunkers head on, outlining why some of their more prominent rebuttals for it
all cannot be true.
Area 51 Annie Jacobsen 2011-05-17 This "compellingly hard-hitting" bestseller
from a Pulitzer Prize finalist gives readers the complete untold story of the
top-secret military base for the first time (New York Times). It is the most
famous military installation in the world. And it doesn't exist. Located a mere
seventy-five miles outside of Las Vegas in Nevada's desert, the base has never
been acknowledged by the U.S. government — but Area 51 has captivated
imaginations for decades. Myths and hypotheses about Area 51 have long
abounded, thanks to the intense secrecy enveloping it. Some claim it is home to
aliens, underground tunnel systems, and nuclear facilities. Others believe that
the lunar landing itself was filmed there. The prevalence of these rumors stems
from the fact that no credible insider has ever divulged the truth about his
time inside the base. Until now. Annie Jacobsen had exclusive access to
ufos-and-the-national-security-state-chronology-o

1/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 24, 2022 by guest

nineteen men who served the base proudly and secretly for decades and are now
aged 75-92, and unprecedented access to fifty-five additional military and
intelligence personnel, scientists, pilots, and engineers linked to the secret
base, thirty-two of whom lived and worked there for extended periods. In Area
51, Jacobsen shows us what has really gone on in the Nevada desert, from
testing nuclear weapons to building super-secret, supersonic jets to pursuing
the War on Terror. This is the first book based on interviews with eye
witnesses to Area 51 history, which makes it the seminal work on the subject.
Filled with formerly classified information that has never been accurately
decoded for the public, Area 51 weaves the mysterious activities of the topsecret base into a gripping narrative, showing that facts are often more
fantastic than fiction, especially when the distinction is almost impossible to
make.
UFOs and Disclosure in the Trump Era Richard M. Dolan 2017-03-16 For as long as
people have talked about UFOs, they have wondered about when and how the
governments of the world will acknowledge them. Among people following the
subject, that's called Disclosure. In this second volume of the Richard Dolan
Lecture Series, Historian Richard Dolan tackles an enormous subject. After
explaining why UFOs are taken seriously in national security circles around the
world, he provides his best analysis to date as to how the secrecy on UFOs has
taken form, how it has corroded our society, and how it works internationally.
He gives a fresh analysis on the black budget breakaway civilization, on the
weaponization of secret technologies, the intelligences behind the UFO
phenomenon, and how Russia and China fit into the global UFO cover-up. He
drives his analysis home with four distinct disclosure scenarios: Fascist
Disclosure, Premature Disclosure, Insider Disclosure, and People-Driven
Disclosure. Finally, Dolan offers a unique view on how the UFO cover-up and
possible disclosure could transpire during the presidency of Donald Trump. One
thing is clear: we live in a world that hangs in the balance.
Sekret Machines Book 1: Chasing Shadows Tom DeLonge 2016-04-05 For those who
know... that something is going on... The witnesses are legion, scattered
across the world and dotted through history, people who looked up and saw
something impossible lighting up the night sky. What those objects were, where
they came from, and who—or what—might be inside them is the subject of fierce
debate and equally fierce mockery, so that most who glimpsed them came to wish
they hadn’t. Most, but not everyone. Among those who know what they’ve seen,
and—like the toll of a bell that can’t be unrung—are forever changed by it, are
a pilot, an heiress, a journalist, and a prisoner of war. From the waning days
of the 20th century’s final great war to the fraught fields of Afghanistan to
the otherworldly secrets hidden amid Nevada’s dusty neverlands—the truth that
is out there will propel each of them into a labyrinth of otherworldly
technology and the competing aims of those who might seek to prevent—or
harness—these beings of unfathomable power. Because, as it turns out, we are
not the only ones who can invent and build...and destroy. Featuring actual
events and other truths drawn from sources within the military and intelligence
community, Tom DeLonge and A.J. Hartley offer a tale at once terrifying,
fantastical, and perhaps all too real. Though it is, of course, a work of...
fiction?
UFOs and the national security state Richard M. Dolan 2000
Project Blue Book Brad Steiger 2019 A new edition of the blockbuster book that
revealed the top-secret findings of the US government about UFOs. Throughout
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the 1950s and 1960s, while publicly dismissing the existence of UFOs, the
United States Air Force was engaged in a secret program for evaluating every
report of unidentified flying objects. Under the code name, Project Blue Book,
the Air Force analyzed over 13,000 incidents. The goal of this enterprise was
threefold: To determine the cause for each UFO sighting, to assess the security
threat for each incident, and to determine how the United States could obtain
or create the technology used by UFOs. This book, based on secret files
obtained through the Freedom of Information Act, includes accounts of seven of
the most important USAF enquiries-- among them the story of the nights the
White House was buzzed by UFOs, the mystery of the Lubbock Lights, the full
story of Captain Mantell--Ufology's first martyr, and the startling conversion
of the prominent astronomer, J. Alan Hynek from UFO skeptic to believer. This
is startling and fascinating book that uncovers not only the anatomy of a
government cover-up, but also provides stark and chilling evidence that we are
not alone. It is all here, government documents, the testimony of scientists,
the military, pilots and citizens all over the country who have witnessed UFOS.
UFOs and Government Michael Swords 2012 Governments around the world have had
to deal with the UFO phenomenon for a good part of a century. How and why they
did so is the subject of UFOs and Government, a history that for the first time
tells the story from the perspective of the governments themselves. It's a
perspective that reveals a great deal about what we citizens have seen, and
puzzled over, from the "outside" for so many years. The story, which is
unmasked by the governments' own documents, explains much that is new, or at
least not commonly known, about the seriousness with which the military and
intelligence communities approached the UFO problem internally. Those
approaches were not taken lightly. In fact, they were considered matters of
national security. At the same time, the story reveals how a subject with such
apparent depth of experience and interest became treated as if it were a
triviality. And it explains why one government, the United States government,
deemed it wise, and perhaps even necessary, to treat it so. Though the book
focuses primarily on the U. S. government's response to the UFO phenomenon,
also included is the treatment of the subject by the governments of Sweden,
Australia, France, Spain, and other countries. This large-format, fully
illustrated book is the result of a team effort that called itself "The UFO
History Group," a collection of veteran UFO historians and researchers who
spent more than four years researching, consulting, writing, and editing to
present a work of historical scholarship on government response to the UFO
phenomenon. Michael Swords was the primary author of the United States
chapters. The work was coordinated and edited by Robert Powell. Clas Svahn,
Vicente-Juan Ballester Olmos, Bill Chalker, and Robert Powell contributed
country chapters. Jan Aldrich was the primary content consultant, with
additional content consultation and writing coming from Barry Greenwood and
Richard Thieme. Steve Purcell was the primary photo illustration editor. From
the foreword by Jerome Clark: "While UFOs and Government revisits an often
unhappy history, the reading of it is far from an unhappy experience. The
authors, eloquent, intelligent, sophisticated, and conscientious, provide us
with the first credible, comprehensive overview of official UFO history in many
years... Most of the current volume deals with U.S. military and intelligence
responses to the UFO phenomenon, but it also features richly informative
chapters that expand the story across the international arena. If you're
looking for an example of a nation that dealt productively with the UFO reports
that came its official way, you will take heart in the chapter on the French
projects... From here on, every responsible treatment of UFOs and government
will have to cite UFOs and Government prominently among its sources... this is
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the real story as accurately as it can be reconstructed in the second decade of
the new century. I expect to keep my copy close at hand and to return to it
often. While it cannot be said of many books, UFO-themed or otherwise, this is
among the essential ones. Stray from it at your peril."
Sacred Smoke Amy Blackthorn 2019-10-01 Use smoke and scents to clear away
negative energy and create a positive, healing home for you and your family.
Here, aromatherapist and long-time herbalist Amy Blackthorn offers the
essential tools for creating sacred space—a safe space free of negative
energies—using herbs, incense, smoke, and other practices. “No matter your
faith,” writes Amy Blackthorn, “practicing with sacred smoke is a powerful way
to make your intentions known and support change in your life. . . . An
argument between friends can be hashed out over calming lavender smoke. A home
can find prosperity in the embrace of burning clove powder. Space can be
consecrated with the grace and devotional power of cedar. Every ritual or
occasion can be tailored to the language of scent.” Written in an accessible
style, free of jargon, Sacred Smoke has everything you need to know to get
started on your practice of purification and cleansing, including: The
importance of self-care How to keep your home and family safe How to protect
your home while you are away Adding crystals to your cleansing practice Using
essential herbs and recipes for creating cleansing smoke Sacred Smoke is an
essential guide for anyone seeking to practice the ritual use of cleansing and
clearing to protect and heal themselves, their home, and their family.
Stuff They Don't Want You to Know Ben Bowlin 2022-10-11 “Interesting...Bowlin's
calmly rational approach to the subject of conspiracy theories shows the
importance of logic and evidence.”—Booklist "A page-turning book to give to
someone who believes in pizza pedophilia or that the Illuminati rule the
world."—Kirkus Reviews The co-hosts of the hit podcast Stuff They Don’t Want
You to Know, Ben Bowlin, Matthew Frederick, & Noel Brown, discern conspiracy
fact from fiction in this sharp, humorous, compulsively readable, and
gorgeously illustrated book. In times of chaos and uncertainty, when trust is
low and economic disparity is high, when political institutions are crumbling
and cultural animosities are building, conspiracy theories find fertile ground.
Many are wild, most are untrue, a few are hard to ignore, but all of them share
one vital trait: there’s a seed of truth at their center. That seed carries the
sordid, conspiracy-riddled history of our institutions and corporations woven
into its DNA. Ben Bowlin, Matt Frederick, and Noel Brown host the popular
iHeart Media podcast, Stuff They Don’t Want You To Know. They are experts at
exploring, explaining, and interrogating today’s emergent conspiracies—from
chem trails and biological testing to the secrets of lobbying and the
indisputable evidence of UFOs. Written in a smart, witty, and conversational
style, elevated with amazing illustrations, Stuff They Don’t Want You to Know
is a vital book in understanding the nature of conspiracy and using truth as a
powerful weapon against ignorance, misinformation, and lies.
UFOs and the National Security State Richard M. Dolan 2009 This is the 2nd
volume in Richard Dolan's series, "UFOs and the National Security State," which
covers all aspects of the UFO phenomenon from the 1940s to the present day.
Volume 2, "The Cover-Up Exposed, 1973-1991," analyzes the UFO sightings,
politics, and research that occurred during the last two decades of the cold
war. Working from archival sources, professional journals, and his own
investigations, Dolan describes UFO encounters worldwide, demonstrating that
the phenomenon is global, and the result of advanced technology. Many cases
involved sensitive military airspace. These include intrusions over American
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and Canadian air bases; attempts to intercept a UFO over Tehran; the landing of
an unknown object near two airbases in Britain; large boomerang-shaped craft
near New York City; unexplained triangular craft seen throughout the U.S. and
Europe; strange objects in Earth orbit seen by Soviet and American astronauts;
and encounters with UFOs from around the world. Dolan also studies "UFO
politics," describes the black-budget connection, and provides a geopolitical
analysis to explain the whys and hows of UFO secrecy. Finally, he provides a
history of UFO research itself. He recreates the discussions and debates
concerning alien abductions, animal mutilations, intelligence community
infiltration into UFO research, the controversial MJ-12 documents, the Gulf
Breeze controversy, reverse engineering of alien technology, crop circles, and
more. Dolan also studies the effect of such new technologies as the Internet on
UFO research. This is a complete history of the phenomenon, the secrecy, and
the response by researchers who sought to understand the mystery. Behind it all
is the backdrop of a world in technological, economic, and political
transformation. "UFOs and the National Security State: The Cover-Up Exposed,
1973-1991," takes the reader through a turning point in the history of the UFO
phenomenon, as well as the history of the modern world.
A.D. After Disclosure Richard Dolan 2012-05-22 "What if the UFO cover-up is
real and what if it ended? After Disclosure poses this fascinating question and
looks at the societal consequences of such a revelation. Richard Dolan and
Bryce Zabel have produced a thoughtful and provocative analysis that goes well
beyond the usual scope of books on UFOs and alien life." —Nick Pope, Former
Chief of UK Ministry of Defence UFO Desk What if UFO secrecy ended tomorrow?
The transition from B.C. (Before Confirmation) to A.D. (After Disclosure) is
the ultimate "what if?" scenario in which the calendar is reset and history
begins again. This work of speculative non-fiction combines meticulous factfinding from historian/researcher Richard M. Dolan and forward-leaning
scenarios from journalist/screenwriter Bryce Zabel on the world's most mindbending subject. The authors predict radical changes after official
acknowledgment that at least some UFOs are intelligently controlled craft from
somewhere other than Earth. A.D. After Disclosure isn't afraid to make mindblowing, specific predictions, such as: Congress will hold Watergate-style
hearings and ask secret-keepers, "What did you know and when did you know it?"
The first decade A.D. (After Disclosure) will be like a high-tech 1960s,
spawning massive cultural and societal change. Abductees will file a classaction suit against the government for withholding critical information. All
the textbooks on planet Earth--from history to science--will need an immediate
review. Whether disclosure leads to social panic or ushers in a new era of
unity and peace, it will undoubtedly be a game-changing event.
UFOS and the National Security State Richard M. Dolan 2002 Richard M. Dolan is
a gifted historian whose study of U.S. Cold War strategy led him to the broader
context of increased security measures and secrecy since World War II. One
aspect of such government policies that has continued to hold the public's
imagination for over half a century is the question of unidentified flying
objects. UFOs and the National Security State is the first volume of a two-part
detailed chronological narrative of the national security dimensions of the UFO
phenomenon from 1941 to the present. Working from hundreds of declassified
records and other primary and secondary sources, Dolan centers his
investigation on the American military and intelligence communities,
demonstrating that they take UFOs seriously indeed. Included in this volume are
the activities of more than fifty military bases relating to UFOs, innumerable
violations of sensitive airspace by unknown craft and analyses of the Roswell
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controversy, the CIA-sponsored Robertson Panel, and the Condon Committee
Report. Dolan highlights the development of civilian anti-secrecy movements,
which flourished in the 1950s and 1960s until the adoption of an official
government policy and subsequent "closing of the door" during the Nixon
administration.
Covert Wars and Clash of Civilizations Joseph P. Farrell 2013-07-24 Oxfordeducated historian Joseph P. Farrell delivers the sequel to his best-selling
Covert Wars and Breakaway Civilizations, part of his book series on suppressed
technology, Nazi survival, secret finance and postwar hidden conflicts. His
customary meticulous research and sharp analysis blow the lid off of a
worldwide web of nefarious financial and technological control that very few
people even suspect exists. Farrell delves deeper into the breakaway
civilizations created by the Nazis in South America and other parts of the
world. He elaborates on the advanced technology that they took with them at the
“end” of World War II and shows how they created a huge system of hidden
finance with the involvement of leading financial institutions around the
world. He exposes the secret space programs used by the breakaway civilizations
and reveals the clash of civilizations—a virtual secret war going on around us.
He investigates the current space secrecy that involves UFOs, suppressed
technologies and the hidden oligarchs who control planet Earth for their own
gain and profit. Farrell probes the mystery surrounding Dr. Kurt Debus and his
links to NASA and Werner von Braun. He uncovers the covert operations of
Richard Bissell, the flying saucer designs of Alfred Loedding and T. Townsend
Brown, and strange activity on Mars involving UFOs. He explains the magnetohydrodynamic anti-gravity drives that would easily power such craft. He
includes a continued discussion of “emulational” technologies (those that can
imitate acts of god/nature, like earthquakes and storms) from the standpoint of
the culture of “full spectrum dominance” and the culture of “plausible
deniability.” Farrell includes plenty of astounding accounts, documents and
speculation on the amazing alternative history of hidden conflicts, secret
oligarchies and super technology.
American Cosmic D.W. Pasulka 2019-01-18 More than half of American adults and
more than seventy-five percent of young Americans believe in intelligent
extraterrestrial life. This level of belief rivals that of belief in God.
American Cosmic examines the mechanisms at work behind the thriving belief
system in extraterrestrial life, a system that is changing and even supplanting
traditional religions. Over the course of a six-year ethnographic study, D.W.
Pasulka interviewed successful and influential scientists, professionals, and
Silicon Valley entrepreneurs who believe in extraterrestrial intelligence,
thereby disproving the common misconception that only fringe members of society
believe in UFOs. She argues that widespread belief in aliens is due to a number
of factors including their ubiquity in modern media like The X-Files, which can
influence memory, and the believability lent to that media by the search for
planets that might support life. American Cosmic explores the intriguing
question of how people interpret unexplainable experiences, and argues that the
media is replacing religion as a cultural authority that offers believers
answers about non-human intelligent life.
UFOs and the Deep State Kevin D. Randle 2021 "The Deep State exists without a
doubt, and it has perpetrated a consistent mission to hide, obscure, and delete
information as it pertains to UFOs and alien interactions. Should unelected
officials be making the decisions on disclosure? Is there a secret space
program that has been developing technologies not of this world for decades?
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What have the Airforce and other agencies been hiding? This and more is
explored in this book"-A. D. : After Disclosure Richard M. Dolan 2010-11-01 "About what might happen
after an announcement is made that UFOs are real, ... [it] is the first work of
non-fiction to tackle [the] questions about the new winners and losers in
government, science, religion, media, culture, law, education, and politics"-Dust jacket.
UFOs for the 21st Century Mind Richard M. Dolan 2014-01-21 This is the new
must-have UFO book. For beginners and experienced researchers alike, historian
Richard Dolan covers the full range of this incredibly complex topic in his
uniquely engaging style. He offers fresh insights on everything connected to
UFOs: ancient aliens, modern encounters, abductions, channelers, the politics
and cover-up, the black budget world, the bizarre science, the social
dimensions (read YouTube and Facebook), the future, and much more. Toward that
end, Dolan gives practical insights on how to distinguish and investigate UFOs
in today's world, where we are flooded with claims and videos and data of all
types. In addition, as one of ufology's pioneers in the deep analysis of the
cover-up, he offers an original perspective on how it all works and why the
cover-up, despite being so entrenched and insidious, is nevertheless bound to
end. He also writes on the nature of contact, speculating on who these "Others"
might be. Finally, Dolan takes the reader through the "weird science" of UFOs,
covering everything from propulsion to spacetime to consciousness and more.
UFOs for the 21st Century Mind is a roadmap pointing the way forward in a field
filled with uncertainty and obfuscation. In so doing, it is set to reposition
an ancient phenomenon into a contemporary state of mind, reminding you just why
the greatest mystery of our time is also one of the most important. Contents:
Introduction 1. What Are UFOs? 2. Theories of Ancient Visitation 3. Into
Modernity: Airships, Foo Fighters, and Flying Saucers, 1896 to 1969 4. UFO
Secrecy and Those Who Fought It 5. Digging Deeper-The Breakaway Civilization 6.
High Strangeness-UFOs from 1970 to 1990 7. UFOs, 1991 to the Present 8. Contact
and Abduction 9. The Growth of Ufology 10. Who Are They? What Do They Want? 11.
Weird Science: Propulsion, Energy, Spacetime, and Consciousness 12. Into the
Future, Into Ourselves Conclusion 486 p. Illustrated Endorsements: "In a field
that can be so confusing, so complex, Richard Dolan has taken his many years of
thinking about UFOs and written a completely fresh overview of the entire
subject. . . . This is an ambitious work that truly ties the many different
aspects of the subject together. It's rare to find something like this,
especially considering the care and thoroughness that went into it." -- George
Noory, host of Coast to Coast AM. "As a follow-up to his previous books
exploring the relationship between UFOs and the National Security State,
historian Richard Dolan widens his perspective to explore all aspects of this
provocative phenomenon. In this role, he takes us on a journey that brings to
life the subtlety and depth of this rich subject, a truly captivating read." -H. E. Puthoff, Ph.D., Director, Institute for Advanced Studies at Austin "UFOs
For the 21st Century Mind represents a new kind of book - one that clearly and
intelligently addresses literally every aspect and implication of the most
maligned, misunderstood and compelling subject in human history. Richard
Dolan's newest work is perfect reading for serious students of ufology as well
as the absolute beginner. Inspired, particularly well written, and the product
of a first class mind for this or any other century." --Peter Robbins, coauthor
of the U.K. bestseller, Left At East Gate: A First-Hand Account of the
Rendlesham Forest UFO Incident, Its Cover-up and Investigation "This is an
invaluable treatment of the known facets and seemingly endless implications
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regarding UFOs, with a much-appreciated focus on the human experience. A job
well done, Richard." -- Sam Maranto, Investigative Researcher
Encounter in Rendlesham Forest Nick Pope 2014-04-15 An in-depth look at the
Rendlesham Forest UFO Incident includes coverage of its 1980 tracking by
military radar and the experiences of witnesses who came in contact with the
landed object's hull. 40,000 first printing.
UFOs and Abductions David Michael Jacobs 2000 A surprising collection of
writings on the subject of UFOs and alien abduction challenges serious
scientists to explore this field, presenting the various recurring themes and
unsoved puzzles surrounding our fascination with these unexplained phenomena.
TRINITY Jacques Vallée 2021-05-07 Hard evidence has existed since 1945 for the
actual recovery of unidentified flying craft in the United States, according to
a new research book, "TRINITY: The Best-Kept Secret" written by two seasoned
analysts of the global patterns behind the UFO phenomenon. Italian
investigative journalist Paola Leopizzi Harris and French-born information
scientist Dr. Jacques F. Vallée have teamed up to uncover the details of a New
Mexico crash in 1945, fully two years before the well-known incident at Roswell
and the famous sighting by pilot Kenneth Arnold in 1947. Over several site
investigation surveys Harris and Vallée reconstructed the historic observations
by three witnesses, two of whom are still living, who described to them the
circumstances of the crash, with details of the recovery of a nearly-intact
flying vehicle and its occupants by an Army detachment. Combining their long
experience in field research around the world, the authors have documented the
step-by-step efforts by the military to remove the object, an avocado-shaped
craft weighting several tons, from the property where it crash-landed during a
storm. Surprisingly, the literature of the field only includes a few passing
mentions about the case, and only one (foreign) TV documentary has mentioned
it, but the correlation between the crash of the extraordinary object and the
explosion of the first atom bomb at White Sands, less than 20 miles away, has
been missed. Harris and Vallée suggest that the correlation is significant for
physical, geographic and biological reasons, quite apart from the obvious
strategic implications. The witnesses were able to observe not only the actual
crash of the object on their property but every step of the military efforts to
lift it and take it away. Fearing retaliation, they remained silent for some 60
years about what they had seen and done over those nine days at the site while
the recovery was proceeding. When placed in the context of the history of
chemical and physical analysis of retrieved UFO debris--an area where Harris
and Vallée have long collaborated-the devices observed by the witnesses raise a
number of very important scientific questions. The Honorable Paul Hellyer,
former Minister of National Defence of Canada, has stated: "Paola Harris and
Jacques Vallée have spent much effort doing field research on location (...) It
is now time that their discovery be revealed to the world."
UFOs and Nukes Robert L. Hastings 2008
UFOs and the National Security State Richard M. Dolan 2002-06-01 Richard M.
Dolan is a gifted historian whose study of U.S. Cold War strategy led him to
the broader context of increased security measures and secrecy since World War
II. One aspect of such government policies that has continued to hold the
public's imagination for over half a century is the question of unidentified
flying objects. UFOs and the National Security State is the first volume of a
two-part detailed chronological narrative of the national security dimensions
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of the UFO phenomenon from 1941 to the present. Working from hundreds of
declassified records and other primary and secondary sources, Dolan centers his
investigation on the American military and intelligence communities,
demonstrating that they take UFOs seriously indeed. Included in this volume are
the activities of more than fifty military bases relating to UFOs, innumerable
violations of sensitive airspace by unknown craft and analyses of the Roswell
controversy, the CIA-sponsored Robertson Panel, and the Condon Committee
Report. Dolan highlights the development of civilian anti-secrecy movements,
which flourished in the 1950s and 1960s until the adoption of an official
government policy and subsequent "closing of the door" during the Nixon
administration.
CIA's Role in the Study of UFOs, 1947-90 Gerald Haines 2018-01-20 An
extraordinary 95 percent of all Americans have at least heard or read something
about UFOs, and 57 percent believe they are real. In late 1993, after being
pressured by UFOlogists for the release of information on UFOs, the CIA ordered
a review of all Agency files. Using CIA records compiled from that review in
1994, this study traces CIA interest and involvement in the UFO controversy
from the late 1940s to 1990. It chronologically examines the Agency's efforts
to solve the mystery of UFOs, its programs that had an impact on UFO sightings,
and its attempts to conceal CIA involvement in the entire UFO issue. What
emerges from this examination is that, while Agency concern over UFOs was
substantial until the early 1950s, CIA has since paid only limited and
peripheral attention to the phenomena. (Illustrated)
Congressional Record United States. Congress 1967
The CIA and the U-2 Program, 1954-1974 Gregory W. Pedlow 1998-08-01 A
comprehensive & authoritative history of the CIA's manned overhead
reconnaissance program (MORP), which from 1954 to 1974 developed & operated 2
extraordinary aircraft, the U-2 & the A-12 OXCART. Describes not only the
program's technological & bureaucratic aspects, but also its political &
international context. The MORP, along with other overhead systems that emerged
from it, changed the CIA's work & structure in ways that were both
revolutionary & permanent. The formation of the Directorate of S&T in the
1960s, principally to develop & direct reconnaissance programs, is the most
obvious legacy of the events in this study.
UFO Cover-up Lawrence Fawcett 1990-07 Using recently declassified government
files, the authors present a compelling argument that the government knows a
great deal more about UFOs than it has sshared with the public, and has in fact
deliberately concealed the findings of more than 30 years of investigations.
Photographs.
DASH Diet For Dummies Sarah Samaan 2014-09-02 Lower your blood pressure in just
two weeks with the #1 rated diet When high blood pressure becomes chronic, it's
called hypertension—a condition that affects 970 million people worldwide, and
is classified by the World Health Organization as a leading cause of premature
death. While medications can help, nothing beats dietary and lifestyle
modifications in the fight against high blood pressure, and the DASH diet is a
powerful tool in your arsenal. Focusing on lowering sodium intake and
increasing fiber, vitamins, and minerals can help lower your blood pressure in
as little as two weeks. It's no wonder that the DASH Diet is ranked as the
number 1 diet for three years in a row and is endorsed by the American Heart
Association, The National Heart, Blood, and Lung Institute, and The Mayo
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Clinic. DASH Diet for Dummies is your ultimate guide to taking control of your
body once and for all. Originally conceived to alleviate hypertension, the DASH
Diet has been proven effective against a number of conditions including Type 2
diabetes, metabolic syndrome, PCOS, weight loss, and more. DASH Diet for
Dummies contains all the information you need to put the diet into practice,
including: Over 40 DASH-approved recipes, including meals, snacks, and desserts
100+ DASH-approved foods, including meats, seafood, sweets, and more Tips for
navigating the grocery store and choosing healthier fare A 14-day Menu Planner
to help you get started today The DASH Diet is built upon the principles of
healthy eating and getting the most nutritional bang for your buck. Doctors
even recommend DASH to their healthy patients as an easy, stress-free way to
adopt the food habits that will serve them for life. DASH Diet for Dummies is
your roadmap on the journey to good health, so get ready to start feeling
better every day.
They Are Already Here Sarah Scoles 2020-03-03 An anthropological look at the
UFO community, told through first-person experiences with researchers in their
element as they pursue what they see as a solvable mystery—both terrestrial and
cosmic. More than half a century since Roswell, UFOs have been making headlines
once again. On December 17, 2017, the New York Times ran a front-page story
about an approximately five-year Pentagon program called the Advanced Aerospace
Threat Identification Program. The article hinted, and its sources clearly said
in subsequent television interviews, that some of the ships in question
couldn’t be linked to any country. The implication, of course, was that they
might be linked to other solar systems. The UFO community—those who had been
thinking about, seeing, and analyzing supposed flying saucers (or triangles or
chevrons) for years—was surprisingly skeptical of the revelation. Their
incredulity and doubt rippled across the internet. Many of the people most
invested in UFO reality weren’t really buying it. And as Scoles did her own
digging, she ventured to dark, conspiracy-filled corners of the internet, to a
former paranormal research center in Utah, and to the hallways of the Pentagon.
In They Are Already Here we meet the bigwigs, the scrappy upstarts, the field
investigators, the rational people, and the unhinged kooks of this sprawling
community. How do they interact with each other? How do they interact with
“anomalous phenomena”? And how do they (as any group must) reflect the politics
and culture of the larger world around them? We will travel along the
Extraterrestrial Highway (next to Area 51) and visit the UFO Watchtower, where
seeking lights in the sky is more of a spiritual quest than a “gotcha” one. We
meet someone who, for a while, believes they may have communicated with aliens.
Where do these alleged encounters stem from? What are the emotional effects on
the experiencers? Funny and colorful, and told in a way that doesn’t require
one to believe, Scoles brings humanity to an often derided and misunderstood
community. After all, the truth is out there . . .
The Day After Roswell Philip Corso 2012-12-11 Since 1947, the mysterious crash
of an unidentified aircraft at Roswell, New Mexico, has fueled a firestorm of
speculation and controversy with no conclusive evidence of its extraterrestrial
origin -- until now. Colonel Philip J. Corso (Ret.), a member of President
Eisenhower's National Security Council and former head of the Foreign
Technology Desk at the U.S. Army's Research & Development department, has come
forward to tell the whole explosive story. Backed by documents newly
declassified through the Freedom of Information Act, Colonel Corso reveals for
the first time his personal stewardship of alien artifacts from the crash, and
discloses the U.S. government's astonishing role in the Roswell incident: what
was found, the cover-up, and how these alien artifacts changed the course of
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20th century history.
The Hynek UFO Report J. Allen Hynek 2020-01-01 The ultimate guide to Project
Blue Book by one of the lead astronomers for the US Air Force program to
investigate UFO sightings—and featured in History Channel’s Project Blue Book.
Originally released in 1977, this new edition by the world's foremost authority
on UFOs distills 12,000 sightings and 140,000 pages of Project Blue Book
evidence into a coherent explanation. A US Air Force–sponsored UFO-basher for
years, Hynek had completely changed his tune by the late 1960s. Whether you
believe in little green men or an official government cover-up policy, The
Hynek UFO Report is required reading. Have UFOs really been reported by every
nation across the globe? Can all the eyewitness reports simply be fantasy? Are
we victims of mass hallucination or just plain lies? Have close encounters
actually occurred? Is the government concealing deep secrets at a hidden
location? The Hynek UFO Report is rational, logical, and realistic. It is for
anyone interested in UFOs, the possibility of extraterrestrial life, and the
role of the US government in hiding the truth from the public.
Summary: The Alien Agendas by Richard Dolan Quick Savant Warning! This mindexpanding book may change you forever. This is a summary and study-aid book. Of
the many books on Aliens and UAP, Richard Dolan’s new book stands alone. One of
the world’s leading historians on UFOs, Dolan studied abductees’ reports and
categorized the different alien types and likely agendas. He reviews the most
convincing evidence and speculates on just who the aliens may be and want.
Dolan’s analysis begins with our ancient pre-history and continues with our
possible genetic modifications and monitoring by extraterrestrials. He also
reveals the long history of interaction with perfectly human-looking beings but
who seemed like they were from out of town, way out of town. Such interactions
never let up. Who are they? He scrutinizes the suspicious grays, short and
tall, and other types, including mysterious reptilians, mind-controlling
insectoids, rapidly evolving hybrids, and a motley crew of others. Dolan steps
forward to ascertain their peculiar psychology, technological prowess, and way
of interacting with people. Unsettling “ultimate plans” start to come into
focus. He argues that the alien presence becomes especially important at this
time on planet Earth. Accelerating the transformation of human civilization
into something we are only beginning to comprehend is the nature of the game.
Dolan points to a combination of radical new technologies permeating a new
social order that ultimately might make human civilization akin to alien
civilizations. Embedded in sophisticated science and technology, we progress
towards a tightly centralized and controlled new world order.
The Alien Agendas Richard Dolan 2020-11-17 Of the many books on UFOs and
aliens, this one may be unique. Richard Dolan, one of the world's leading
historians of the UFO subject, has analyzed the different alien types and
agendas based on longstanding patterns observed by witnesses. This is both a
careful review of the best evidence we have of human-alien interaction, as well
as a bold speculation of just who the aliens are and what they want. Dolan's
analysis starts with our ancient pre-history and potential genetic
modifications and monitoring by extraterrestrials. He also studies the long
history of interaction with perfectly human-looking beings who somehow did not
seem as though they were "from here." Such interactions have continued through
the present day. Who are these beings? He also analyzes reports of gray aliens
and other types, including reptilian types, insectoid types, hybrid beings, and
a range of others. With a view toward understanding their psychology, their
technological capabilities, and the nature of their interactions with people,
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he speculates as to what ultimate plans may be. He argues that the alien
presence is especially important now. This is because of the rapid
transformation of human civilization into something we have never before
experienced. We still don't have a proper name for what we are going through,
but it includes a combination of radical new technologies with a new social
order that ultimately might make human civilization much more like the
societies that these other beings already have. One that combines a tightly
centralized and controlled social order with sophisticated science and
technology.
The Myth and Mystery of UFOs Thomas Eddie Bullard 2010 Bullard shows how
ongoing grassroots interest in UFOs stems both from actual personal experiences
and from a cultural mythology and also how UFOs have catalyzed the evolution of
a new but highly fractured belief system that borrows heavily from the
humanpast and mythic themes.
UFO Secrets Inside Wright-Patterson Thomas J. Carey 2019-06-01 “Carey and
Schmitt show that good, old-fashioned investigative reporting is still alive
and well.” —Cheryll Jones, former anchor, CNN News The true nature of what
actually crashed in Roswell, New Mexico, in 1947 remains classified. Only a
select few have ever had access to the truth about what became known as Area
51. But what happened to the remnants of that crash is shrouded in even greater
mystery. What began in the high desert of New Mexico ended at Wright-Patterson,
an ultra-top-secret Air Force base in Dayton, Ohio. The physical evidence of
extraterrestrial visitation was buried deep within this nuclear stronghold. How
tragic that such seismic news should be kept from the people of the world . . .
pieces of history, now quickly dwindling into oblivion as the last of the
secret-keepers passes on. In addition to its rich history of military service
to our nation, Wright-Patterson also stands as the secret tomb of one of the
greatest occurrences in recorded history. Be prepared . . . the real Area
51—Wright-Patterson‘s vault—is about to be opened. UFO Secrets Inside WrightPatterson is a thoroughly researched work that includes: New eyewitness
accounts from the late Leonard Stringfield's files about the crash retrieval
evidence stored at Wright-Patterson New testimonies from the late Emmy-awardwinning TV reporter Carl Day concerning physical evidence of crashed UFOs
stored in underground facilities at Wright-Patterson Newly discovered Project
Blue Book files from Wright-Patterson including photos and Air Force
investigations of UFOs.
The Resonance of Unseen Things Susan Lepselter 2016-03-03 The Resonance of
Unseen Things offers an ethnographic meditation on the “uncanny” persistence
and cultural freight of conspiracy theory. The project is a reading of
conspiracy theory as an index of a certain strain of late 20th-century American
despondency and malaise, especially as understood by people experiencing
downward social mobility. Written by a cultural anthropologist with a literary
background, this deeply interdisciplinary book focuses on the enduring American
preoccupation with captivity in a rapidly transforming world. Captivity is a
trope that appears in both ordinary and fantastic iterations here, and Susan
Lepselter shows how multiple troubled histories—of race, class, gender, and
power—become compressed into stories of uncanny memory. “We really don’t have
anything like this in terms of a focused, sympathetic, open-minded ethnographic
study of UFO experiencers. . . . The author’s semiotic approach to the
paranormal is immensely productive, positive, and, above all, resonant with
what actually happens in history.” —Jeffrey J. Kripal, J. Newton Rayzor
Professor of Religion, Rice University “Lepselter relates a weave of intimate
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alien sensibilities in out-off-the-way places which are surprisingly,
profoundly, close to home. Readers can expect to share her experience of
contact with complex logics of feeling, and to do so in a contemporary America
they may have thought they understood.” —Debbora Battaglia, Mount Holyoke
College “An original and beautifully written study of contemporary American
cultural poetics. . . . The book convincingly brings into relief the anxieties
of those at the margins of American economic and civic life, their perceptions
of state power, and the narrative continuities that bond them to histories of
violence and expansion in the American West.” —Deirdre de la Cruz, University
of Michigan
Final Report of the Scientific Study of Unidentified Flying Objects University
of Colorado (Boulder campus) 1969
Project Beta Greg Bishop 2005-02-08 The author of Wake Up Down There! describes
how New Mexico physicist Paul Bennewitz was targeted by the government as part
of a massive scheme of disinformation and covering up the real truth about
UFOs. Original. 12,500 first printing.
The Secret Space Program and Breakaway Civilization Richard M. Dolan 2016-08-16
Is there a secret space program that is connected in some way to UFOs? In this
booklet, historian Richard Dolan delves into this question, one of the most
discussed in ufology today. Providing a wealth of data and context for the
reader, he offers his own conclusion: yes, there is indeed such a program. But
this program is not a simple extension of the normal operations of the U.S.
government or military, much less of NASA. Instead, it seems to be the product
of what Dolan has previously termed a "breakaway civilization," a radically
advanced and increasingly separate structure that has access to classified
science and data denied to the rest of us.Adapted from his classic lecture at
the Secret Space Program and Breakaway Civilization conference in San Mateo,
this is now offered as a volume in the Richard Dolan Lecture Series.
UFOs John B. Alexander, Ph.D. 2011-02-15 Foreword by Jacques F. Vallee
Introduction by Burt Rutan Commentary by Tom Clancy A never-before-heard
firsthand account of a government insider's experience on the cutting edge of
UFO exploration While still on active duty in the U.S. Army during the 1980s,
Colonel John B. Alexander, Ph.D., created an interagency group to explore the
controversial topic of UFOs. Participants came from the Army, Navy, Air Force,
CIA, NSA, DIA, and the aerospace industry. All members held Top Secret
clearance. What they discovered was not at all what was expected. UFOs covers
the numerous cases they saw, and answers questions like: • What was really in
Hanger 18? • Did a UFO land at Holloman Air Force Base? • What happened at
Roswell? • What is Majestic 12? • What is the Aviary? • What does the
government know about UFOs? • What has happened with disclosure in other
countries? • Has the U.S. reverse engineered a UFO? • Why don't presidents get
access to UFO info? UFOs is at once a complete account of Alexander's findings,
and a call to action. There are no conspiracy theories here—only hard facts—but
they are merely the beginning. Serious research is needed in order to
understand and anticipate the workings of UFOs, and John Alexander is leading
the charge.
U.S. Tax Guide for Aliens 1998
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